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Alyssa Roslan

From: jpoc2x@aol.com
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2024 12:15 PM
To: Alyssa Roslan
Subject: [EXT]Comments for APCD Hearing Board Meeting

ATTENTION: This email DID NOT originate from County Staff. Please proceed with caution when interacting 
with any embedded links or attachments. 

Dear Hearing Board Members, 
 
This is the express my full support for the comments submitted by the Concerned Citizens for Clean 
Air. 
 
It is regrettable that there are so many elements of the Stipulated Order of Abatement have not been 
implemented, so I urge that it be extended. 
 
In particular, attention needs to be given to those areas still emitting more dust than is healthy as 
evidenced by comparison when the dunes activity was shut down during the COVID-19 pandemic 
and with the readings being taken by the Oso Flaco monitor. 
 
Finally, to be fully transparent to the public about the situation, I also urge that the report be widely 
circulated after rephrasing in language that the public can understand and make informed judgments 
about. 
 
Thank you for your service on our behalf. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
John O'Connell 
Nipomo, CA  
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